

Dear guests,

we are deeply honored to welcome the **WTTC Summit** in the **Auditorium Parco della Musica Ennio Morricone**.

Over these three days of meetings prominent thinkers and global decision-makers will bring their experience and knowledge, all with the shared goal of building a better future for us and for the next generations to come. We are especially proud to note that the organizers chose us not only for the architectural beauty of Renzo Piano's design but also for the spirit that defines us.

We are the heartbeat of cultural harmony, a place where the echoes of the past resonate throughout three Museums, where every evening our Halls come alive with Music, dance, conferences, festivals, and dialogues that celebrate the beauty of diversity under the richness of knowledge.

We undertook a journey committing ourselves in social equity and sustainability following the 2030 Agenda.

We are the perfect stage for international artists and celebrities, but we also often host small cultural associations that nurture the artists of tomorrow as well as humanitarian organizations that find visibility for their vitals projects.

Our mission is possible thanks to events like yours because all revenues generated are entirely reinvested during the following cultural season.

Organizing an event in the Auditorium makes you the Maecenas of the following cultural season, so we thank you for choosing us!

Claudia Mazzola President of Fondazione Musica per Roma **Raffaele Ranucci** CEO of Fondazione Musica per Roma